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Special Education Module 
 
CTE and NCFE Test Changes 

Changes to CTE and NCFE state tests that were communicated in the Nov. 9 Monday Message, have now been 
fully implemented. Thank you for your patience. 
 
 
Indicator 7 - Pause - Deadline Extended  
The ECATS vendor is currently working on the reported issues of access to the Student Level Report View 
screen and missing students for Indicator 7. A fix will be in place soon. Please hold off on corrections to these 
records until the issue is resolved. Once corrected, the vendor will need to de-certify all currently certified 
districts. This will require districts to re-run the report, fix any additional errors, and certify again.  Unless a 
further extension is needed the new due date for Indicator 7 will be 12/4/2020. The EC Division will send an 
update when processing this Indicator can be resumed. 
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